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A YEAR IN REVIEW . . .
Dear Members of the Tewksbury Township School Community,

What an exciting year it has been! We wanted to take this
opportunity to thank you for the support you have provided to
the TEF and, in turn, the students of Tewksbury Township
public schools. We have accomplished so much together. The
TEF brought 22 programs to our district this year; at least one
program in every grade (K-8). From sending 8th graders to see
School of Rock and 7th graders creating a giant Tiger sculpture
to numerous robotics programs, Holocaust speakers, a Fitness
Fun Day, dissections, Family STEM Night, orchestral
performances, poetry, cultural arts and more. The TEF also
answered the call of the district by providing funding for virtual
reality equipment and a zen den at OTS. This newsletter, the
final issue for the 2018-2019 school year, gives you a glimpse
into some of the programs and events we have sponsored this
year. Our goal is to make Tewksbury Township public schools
robust centers of learning and personal growth through the
provision of enhanced educational opportunities. As such, the
TEF also dedicated over $10,000 to teacher requests for
equipment and programming that could enrich their students
educational experience. We hope the TEF played a small part
in your children thriving at school this year. We look forward to
using the months ahead to plan innovative programming for
next year. Until then, we hope your families enjoy a safe and
fun summer. 

Best Regards,

THANK YOU!

Your generosity and support
of the TEF is most

appreciated. 

Don't forget, if you haven't
already

bought your
BARN DANCE 

tickets, now is
the time!!   



Allison Christian, President TEF
 

Take a look at some of our best
highlights from this school year!

Saturday, June 8th
6:30 - 11pm
LifeCamp,

Pottersville

BUY
TICKETS

HERE:
 tewksbury-education-

foundation.ticketleap.com/
tewksbury-education-

foundation-2019-barn-dance/















Speak to you again in September!

Have you seen our new
website? Check us

out here and follow us on
Facebook and Instagram.
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